
Friday, 9 November 2018 

Next week Frs John Larsen and 

John Harhager will visit our 

confreres in Senegal. 

 

Fr Ben McKenna is on visita�on 

in the United States of America.  

 

Fr Juan Carlos Piña will be in 

Paris next week where he will 

a'end the mee�ng of the 

European Council of the 

Province.  
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Kenneth Akua was 

ordained deacon by 

Bishop Tom Burns sm at 

Santa Francesca Cabrini 

Parish Church in Rome on 

Saturday 3 November.  

Many friends and one of 

his brothers were present 

for the celebrations.  

Kenneth, who is from 

Cameroon, is the first of 

our seminarians to progress to the Fourth year of Theology in Rome. He has begun a 

License in Dogmatic Theology at the Gregorian University and is participating in the 

Liturgy course offered by the Diocese of Rome for Presiders of Liturgy. His pastoral 

ministry is with the Sant’Egidio community where he assists people with disabilities.  

Kenneth is due to return to the District of Africa next year. 

Charles Girard 11.11 

Brendan Bradshaw 10.12 

Francis Springer 24.12 

Roger Wilhelm 05.01 

William F. Seli 11.01 

Peter F. Somers 15.01 

Robert Graham 20.01 

Donald Hamilton  24.01 

François Vuillemin  04.03 

Eremodo Eliseo 09.03 

Jean Hénaff  09.03 

Brian Quin  24.03 

Austin Horsley  10.04 

Joseph Schwaller 15.04 

Andrés Caire 21.04 

Melitón Carrillo 01.05 

Luciano Carnino 11.05 

Petero Tagidrau 25.05 

François-Xavier de Viviés 26.05 

Mario Santirocchi 01.06 

Matteo Imbrici 04.06 

Raymond Kelleher 26.06 

Norman Arkwright 26.06 

Brian Conaghan 02.07 

John Jago 17.07 

Paul Cooney 05.08 

Reginald Riley 06.08 

John Doaninoel 11.08 

Benno Engraf 15.08 

Pierre Chabanet 17.08 

Pedro Herrasti 30.09 

Herman Kloosterman 06.10 

Herman-Joseph Zumsande 14.10 

Cleofas Waisu 19.10 


